
WWG Pakistan - Advisory on Possible Disruptions Due to Protests in Islamabad 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners: 

 

Due to ongoing protests, the following updates are being shared to ensure smooth operations: 

1. Impact on Cities: 

o Islamabad: Severely affected, with significant disruptions reported. 

o Faisalabad, Sialkot, and Lahore: Partially impacted, though the situation remains 

manageable. 

2. Precautionary Measures: 

o Several empty containers have been seized by the government to block roads, 

leading to challenges in container movement. 

o Factories in affected cities are taking additional precautions to ensure continuity of 

operations. 

3. Cargo Movement: 

o Standard Trucks: Cargo movement via standard trucks remains unaffected. 

o Air Freight: No disruptions reported in air freight operations across these cities. 

o Karachi: Largely unaffected by the protests, with operations proceeding as normal. 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will provide further updates as needed. For any 

immediate concerns or assistance, please reach out to our team. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Regards 

Qasim Mahmood 

Manager - North Pakistan 
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